
City Council Public Hearing Notice 
 

 
 The Saint Paul City Council will conduct a public hearing on Wednesday, February 20, 

2019, at 5:30 p.m. in the City Council Chambers, Third Floor, City Hall – Court House, 15 
West Kellogg Boulevard to consider the application of Marshall Group LLC to rezone from 
T1 traditional neighborhood to T2 traditional neighborhood at 1819 Marshall Avenue, NE 
corner at Fairview [ZF18-132-440] 

 
 


